
  
 
 

 
 
 
May 11, 2015 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Certificate #G-58 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
Enclosed please find the 20th revised page 22, and the 28th revised checklist sheet, which 
change the Recycle Commodity Credit effective July 1, 2016.  Also enclosed are the 
workpapers calculating the new credit amount.  The workpapers for this filing are being 
designated CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 480.07.160 due to the fact that they include 
valuable commercial information with regard to cost and financial information.  Please 
feel free to call me if you have any questions or need further information. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
Jerri Richardson 
Accountant 
 
 
 
Encl 


